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This extension of the order limits for the proposed solar farm is totally unacceptable. Yet again the local community will
have to suffer more upheaval and distress while this oversized, inefficient project is built.

So more land will be swallowed up for this project. The land in question for this extension is an important access road to
the river Trent, used by local for walkers, dog walking and horse riding. And yet again the wildlife will be disrupted. Badger
sets are in abundance in this area.

At the start of this project Gate Burton energy stated that no hedges or public rights of way would be touched throughout
any of construction. Yet again another backtrack by the developers, and how many more requests and amendments will
be requested to give the developers exactly what they want.

Gate Burton energy have no regard for the local community, they are simply ignorant to the suffering of what we are all
feeling.

This project needs to be stopped.



